
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 9:04 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: request bridge over Elgin Mills railway 
 
Dear officer,  
The bridge over the Elgin Mills railway track requests a quick process before the high-
density development over Yonge and Bernard plan.  
The block on the northwest of Yonge and Elgin Mills also requests a main street to 
cross over the railway track, like connecting Bernard Ave and Edward Ave Current Elgin 
Mills Rd E and 19th Ave can't handle more traffic any more.  
 
KDA residents 
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